
12/3/91 

Lave Perry 
4601 Ainsworth Circle 
Grapevine, TX 76051 

Dear Dave, 

Thank for your letter of the 26th and the fat enclosures. Interestingly enough, 

the package was damaged in the mail but the contents were undamaged. 

I'm glad to have these although because my office is so crowded I've made that into 

an inactive file and have it in the basement. I understand that iticky was not at ABK and 

I've a suspicion that was Stone's idea, if not insistence. Larry Howard still insists it 

is true and he has "proof." He told me that. 

fact, I believe that ''tone may have subsidized that convention. hny such publicity 

could be helpful to him now. 

Before th4 press conference, before anything other than general allegations wore 

known, I did suggest a FOIA raiuest. It MILY have been to Lenar. Later it was to Gary. 

The Garrison reprint is out. It is a cheap edition, with the cheapest paper. I 

checked several of the things I told Stone about. They are unchanged. 

The movie has been promoted on TV around here for several weeks. 

Good luck on the apjeal. Sometimes they were helpful to me. 

Bee to you all, with hopes for a good holiday season, 


